


Health & Environmental Benefits of Breastfeeding

+ BREAST, Can breastfeeding your baby help save the
g@ planet?
) E Health benefits of breastfeeding are well
%-r,;?\\\'\;mfgp documented, but many people do not

s mummesm e [€alIZE that it also has environmental
benefits.

World Breastfeeding Week 2020 just happened (Aug. 1-7),
and the theme this year was “Support Breastfeeding for a
Healthier Planet.”

During my time as a state representative, I've been a strong
advocate for the benefits of breastfeeding, and | continue
my work to protect employees who are breastfeeding and to
generally focus more attention on this subject.

Breastfeeding is among the best investments in saving lives

and improving the health of mothers and future generations.
It protects children against a wide variety of infections and
diseases, including sudden infant death syndrome, diabetes
and respiratory illnesses. It can also improve maternal health,
lowering the risk of certain cancers and cardiovascular
disease.

Additionally, breast milk lowers your carbon footprint because
it is natural, renewable food that is environmentally safe. It

is produced without pollution, packaging or waste, whereas
formula production and consumption generate greenhouse
gas emissions that accelerate global warming.

We must protect working mothers by providing them safe and
sanitary breastfeeding options, and | will continue my pursuit
of legislation to offer these commonsense protections and
bring attention to this wonderful, natural and healthy action.

Conshohocken company
tabbed for statewide project

The Pennsylvania Infrastructure
Investment Authority (PENNVEST)
board of directors recently awarded two
service contract offers, including one for
lead testing in schools and child care

facilities to a company based out of
Conshohocken in the 148th Legislative
District.

Terraphase Engineering Inc. will
perform comprehensive statewide
sampling in enrolled schools and child
care facilities for the presence of lead
contaminant in drinking water. Funding
for the program will be provided by

Agency, and oversight for the services
will be administered by PENNVEST in
conjunction with the PA Department
of Education, Department of
Environmental Protection, Department
of Health and Department of Human
Services.

“These contracts each represent

the multi-million dollar investment

in Pennsylvania’s citizens and
environmental resources,” said Eric
Menzer, chairman of the PENNVEST
board of directors. “Ensuring that our
future generations have safe, reliable

to the success and growth of our
communities. And the development

of a one-stop shop for water quality
resources will enable Pennsylvania’s
government to better assist partners in
their efforts to maintain a clean, healthy
environment.”

Since its inception in 1988, PENNVEST
has funded more than 3,000 clean

water projects throughout Pennsylvania,
providing nearly $10 billion in grant and

the U.S. Environmental Protection access to clean drinking water is vital low-interest loan funding.

Stay informed!

Want to learn more about what is happening in our district and in
Harrisburg? Sign up for my email!

You can receive my regular email updates by visiting my PA House
page: www.RepMJDaley.com. Just scroll down to “Stay Informed” and
sign up!

You can also follow me on Facebook (www.facebook.com/
RepMJDaley) and on Twitter (twitter.com/RepMJDaley).

For the latest and best information about COVID-19, rely on the CDC
(cdc.gov/coronavirus), the PA Health Department (www.health.pa.gov/
topics/disease/coronavirus), and the Montgomery County Office of
Public Health (www.montcopa.org/covid-19).

Tell a friend! Stay informed by signing up for my emails!









Free Shredding Event

State Rep. Pam DelLissio and | are co-hosting a free shredding
event Saturday, Aug. 15. The rain-or-shine shredding event will

run from 9 a.m. until 11 a.m. — or until the truck is full, whichever
comes first — in the parking lot of the Magisterial Courthouse at 925
Montgomery Ave., Narberth.

Suggested items for shredding include credit card statements, bank
and investment statements, canceled checks, etc.

Newspapers, magazines and journals will not be accepted.

There is a four bag limit. Shredding will be done on site with
COVID-19 protocols in place, and all shredded paper will be
recycled.

All attendees must wear masks. Attendees will be asked to park
their vehicles and carry their own bags or boxes to the shredding
bins. Attendees will be asked to stand at least six feet apart.

| will also be co-hosting a fall shredding event on Sunday,
Sept. 13, at Beth David Reform Congregation at 1130 Vaughan
Lane, Gladwyne, PA 19035, from 10 a.m. until noon. For more

information,
please contact
REP. DALEY & REP.DELISSIO'S my office
= ~ | R — rather than
rct :)J—J;r!_"', J Beth David.

EVENI
+ MASKS ARE REQUIRED

Spotted Lanternflies
are BACK!

THE EGGS.
THE BUGS.
EVERYTHING.

The invasive spotted lanternfly insect has emerged for
the summer.

The spotted lanternfly presents a significant threat to
Pennsylvania agriculture, including the grape, tree-fruit,
hardwood and nursery industries, which collectively are
worth nearly $18 billion to the state’s economy.

If you find any of these life stages of the spotted
lanternfly, remove and/or kill the insects.

For more information or to report a spotted lanternfly
infestation, call 1-888-4BAD-FLY or visit
www.agriculture.pa.gov/spottedlanternfly.

SEPTA Senior ID

Card Update

A reminder from SEPTA that all Senior SEPTA Key Cards expiring in

SAT AUG.159AM - 11AM.
MAGISTERIAL COURTHOUSE
PARKING LOT

calendar year 2020 have been extended for one year. For example,
cards with a May 2020 expiration date will continue to be valid for travel
through May 2021.

Since no Senior Key Cards will be expiring until January 2021, my office

will be scheduling appointments for new cards only, with photos being
taken by appointment only.

PennDOT Extends Expiration
Dates on Driver’s Licenses, ID
Cards, and Learner’s Permits

PennDOT recently announced

that expiration dates for driver’s
licenses, identification cards and
learner’s permits will be extended for
Pennsylvania residents in response
to statewide COVID-19 mitigation
efforts.

Aug. 31, 2020.

Effective July 24, expiration dates for
driver’s licenses, photo ID cards and

learner’s permits scheduled to expire  Aug. 31, 2020.

from March 16, 2020, through Aug.
31, 2020, have been extended until

A camera card is considered a driver’s
license, so it is covered by the same
terms and conditions extending other
driver’s license products. Camera
cards with expiration dates within this
timeframe are also extended through

ANY OF THE FOLLOWING THAT EXPIRE FROM
MARCH 14, 2020 THROUGH AUGLIST 31, 2020
ARE NOW EXTENDED THROUGH AUGUST. 31, 2020

' pennsylvania
AR T i T (8 TARMARCE AT e 0

bo
i

)

DRIVER LICENSES, PHOTO ID
CARDS, CAMERA CARDS AND
LEARNER'S PERMITS

EFFECTIVE JULY 24, 2020







